
Special Announcement from Crocus Obedience and Kennel Club 

 

Crocus Obedience and Kennel Club, Brandon, MB, will not host its annual dog 
show in February, 2019. 

We regret this decision but there are both internal and external reasons for it. 

We are taking a sabbatical year to reorganize. 

We thank all the many exhibitors who have supported us throughout the years 
and hope to see you again in 2020. 


